
 
 

 

 
 
 
KrisEnergy to announce FY2016 financials and provide 
operational update 
 

Singapore, 23 January 2017 – KrisEnergy Ltd. (“KrisEnergy” or “the Company”), an independent 

upstream oil and gas company, will announce on 23 February 2017 financial results for the full-year 

period ended 31 December 2016. The Company will also provide an operational update. The 

announcement will be available before trading opens on Singapore Exchange Securities Trading 

Limited (“SGX-ST”). 

 

Contacts:  

Richard Lorentz  

Executive Director 
Director Business Development   
T: +65 6838 5430 
E: richard.lorentz@krisenergy.com 

Tanya Pang  
VP Investor Relations & Corporate 
Communications  
T: +65 6838 5430 
E: tanya.pang@krisenergy.com 

 
About KrisEnergy: 
 

KrisEnergy Ltd. is an independent upstream company focused on the exploration for, and the 

development and production of oil and gas in Southeast Asia. KrisEnergy’s shares are listed on the 

mainboard of SGX-ST under the ticker SK3. 

 

For more information, visit www.krisenergy.com 
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